Health Services News

Seasons

Greetings

We hope this holiday season brings you and your loved
ones joy and happiness!

Thank you for your support in helping our mutual customers
recover from their injuries.

We look forward to working together in the new year.
Happy Holidays!

Holiday Hours for HCIU

The Health Care Inquiry Unit (HCIU) will be closed December
25, 26 and January 1. Otherwise, they're available to assist
you Monday to Friday from 8:30am to 4pm.




